Dear Mary,

I didn't know if Mark and I would have a chance to speak, but I wanted to add something about the view corridor.

When Mark & I first moved in 26 years ago, our neighbors on S. Union St. allowed Mark to climb trees to trim limbs and remove unwanted saplings to enhance the view corridor. I was on the deck with baby Cody in my arms confirming if he had the right branch. It really opened it up. As you can see by our photo it needs to be done again. The photos I took were on a grey day so the lake, Adirondacks and sky all blend into the same grey. Will try to get a better shot of that and send it on if possible before Monday.

In the summer evenings we watch the sun set in a spot where it goes down directly between two peaks across the lake. After dusk and in the after glow we would continue watching that same corridor for our evening visitors. Soon bunches of bats would fly up through that space right up to our deck. We would watch them dive bomb and dance until the mosquitos drive us in.

I know Mark wanted to mention something about the historical aspect of the neighborhood. A brief statement from what I understand.

Mark will join us zooming in on Tuesday from his office. Does he need an invitation as well?

Thanks for all your help and sending on meeting information.

Warm Regards,

## ~ Linda

Those are whitecaps behind the torrent. This is directly above the North side of the existing garage on Kingsland terrace.

